
PARENTS EVENING

Parent Evening Letters have been sent via parentmail.  If you have not 
received a letter from your class teacher, please be assured these will 
be arriving very soon.  

Due to the rising cases of coronavirus cases in the area, all parents’ 
evening meetings will be held by zoom.
If you are unable to attend one of the parents evening dates, please 
contact your child's teacher via Class Dojo to make an mutually 
convenient appointment.  

23rd March 2022

Staff News: 
Miss Odedra has recently relocated to another part of the 
country and therefore will be leaving us at Easter. 
We will be very sad to see her leave, but would like to 
wish her all the best for the future.

We are excited to announce that the new class teacher 
for Poplar will be Mrs Annell Hanekom. Annell is an 
experienced teachers and will be joining us full time after 
Easter.

Easter Holidays

School will close to pupil on Thursday 31st March at 
3.15pm.
School reopens on Tuesday 19th April at 8.45am.



https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/talking-drugs-
alcohol/underage-drinking/ 

IMPORTANT CHILDREN’S ABSENCE 
If you child is unable to attend School because they are 

unwell, please ensure you call the absence line on 
01327 705785 and 

Press Option 1.
Please clearly state your Child’s Name, Class and the 

reason for their absence, please do not just say unwell. 
The phone line is open 24 hours a day. 

If we have not heard from you by 9.00am, and we are 
unaware of your child’s absence we will call all of your 

contact numbers until we are able to speak to 
someone. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued 
support.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/talking-drugs-alcohol/underage-drinking/
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SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS




